
 

 

 

Summer 2021 

 

Dear Faculty,  
 

Welcome back! Academic Affairs is looking forward to the new 
academic year and the opportunities for growth that lie ahead. 
  

We also understand that this is a challenging time for Higher 
Education and appreciate the communications you all have sent to 
your deans on ways that we can innovate during this difficult 
time. Please continue to share your ideas! Our initiatives continue 
to focus on student success and retention, and we believe that one 
of the best ways to achieve that is through active support of you 
in your classroom, research, and campus service. Likewise, we 
have several new internal grant opportunities that will be open in 
the Fall.  
 

You all are extraordinary thinkers and designers here at JU and I 
know it is you who will be leading us to the future. This time in 
higher education requires remarkable resilience and dedication.  I 
am confident we are poised for a productive year.  
 
Chris 

  
 

Dr. Teri Chenot, Associate Professor of 
Nursing, has been named the recipient of the 
2021 QSEN Linda Cronenwett Leadership 
Award. Dr. Chenot was also appointed as the 
Chair of the Healthcare Quality and Safety 
Council for the Commission on Accreditation 
of Healthcare Management Education.   
 
Dr. Courtney Barclay, Associate Professor of 
Communication, was accepted into 
LeadershipFPRA, a statewide program to foster 
leadership skills in communication.  

 
Dr. Nisse Goldberg, Professor of Biology & 
Marine Science, was appointed to the newly 
established National Association of Marine 
Laboratories Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion 
Committee. 

/sponsoredprograms/
/sponsoredprograms/
/sponsoredprograms/


 

 

 

Dr. Tamara Caudill, Assistant Professor of French, 
presented a session entitled "Il faut cultiver notre 
jardin: Creating a French-style Potager on campus" 
to the American Association of Teachers of French 
annual convention in July.   
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This Fall, an interdisciplinary team from Brooks and 
Stein Colleges will present at the Mayo Clinic 2021 
Humanities in Medicine Symposium: Engaging Across 
Disciplines: Toward a Practice of Transdisciplinarity. 
The annual gathering showcases best practices and 
research related to the Health Humanities.  


